
 From: Derrick  

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:00 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City Files: D01-20003 and D02-20009 

Dear City of Richmond Hill Planning Personnel, 

We are strongly against any extensive construction in the Oak Ridge's Moraine, so we 
would disagree with the zoning change from AGRICULTURAL A.  We do not support 
any change to the existing bylaws, and find it objectionable to amend current bylaws to 
allow 111 units/hectare.  We moved to this area to enjoy the 'countryside' view of the 
area and less congestion.  This would dramatically be disturbed by allowing a 11 storey 
building on Bayview north of Snively. 

We urge you to reject this developer's requests! 

Thanks, 

Jenny and Derrick Terakita 

69 Canoe Court 

R.H., ON 


